## TCPR West an independent resident-led group

## SUPPORT THE WESTERN EXTENSION OF THE TCPR

Dear Neighbour,

The **Traffic, Congestion & Pollution Reduction** scheme (the **TCPR**) has now been made permanent on the East side of the Wandsworth Bridge Road.

That is only the first half of the scheme and we need your support to ensure the TCPR is expanded into the roads on the West of WBR and to make the promised improvements to Wandsworth Bridge Road itself.

## Join the Zoom calls with Council Officers to find out more about:

- How the scheme works
- The planned western extension
- The proposed improvements for Wandsworth Bridge Road

## **TCPR Zoom Presentation dates\***

- Monday 21 February 2022 at 6pm
- Wednesday 2 March 2022 at 6pm
- Monday 14 March 2022 at 6pm

Council Officers will do a short presentation on the TCPR scheme followed by a Q&A for your chance to ask questions.

\*Dates may change. Please see website for latest details.



Visit our website to find out how to join the Zoom calls, more information and updates.